
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                  Birdlip Lane, Kents Hill, Milton Keynes, MK7 6HD 

              Tel: 01908 240038  

Email: kentshillschool@mket.org.uk 

               Website: www.kentshillschool.org.uk 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/KentsHillSchoolandNursery 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                                                

Kents Hill School is operated by Milton Keynes Education Trust which is a charitable company        

Limited by guarantee and registered in England and Wales with company number 7663689 

The Registered Office is at Walton High, Fyfield Barrow, Milton Keynes, MK7 7WH 
 

Enabling – Enhancing - Enriching 

 

 Headteacher: Mrs J Mackie     Chair of Governors: Mrs J. Whitehead 

 

 

 

 

18th March 2023 

 

Dear Ducklings Parents and Carers, 

  

We would like to invite you to a parent workshop session in the school hall on Wednesday 

29th March @ 9:15am 

  

This is an opportunity to meet everyone who will be working with your child and to see the 

type of learning your children will actually do!   Although they do play all day, their play is 

carefully structured to enable learning appropriate to their age and stage. This is achieved 

through careful questioning by the staff and selection of toys and resources to enhance the 

learning opportunities.  

  

Please join us to find out about our questioning techniques, and then have fun playing with 

your children in the nursery! 

  

Best wishes, 

  

Kents Hill School & Nursery 
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